CPC2017-095

Attachment 2
Letter 1
Smith, Theresa L.
From: Christina [chrisdcd@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 2:25 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Downtown East Village - Amend Designation from CC-EPR to DC to accomodate Liquor Store
(615 - 6 Avenue SE)

Office of the City Clerk

The City of Calgary

700 Macleod Trail SE

PO Box 2100, Postal Station "M"

Calgary, Alberta T2P 2M5

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing this letter with respect to a Notice received to redesignate the land located at 615-6 Avenue SW
from CC-EPR to DC in order to accommodate the additional use of a liquor store.

| am currently living in the East Village and regularly walk/bike/commute to my work. | am concerned with the
designation of DC to accommodate a liquor store since there are a number of individuals in the area who are

destitute or homeless or may have some mental/addiction issues.

| see the benefits of having a vibrant East Village, with retail space and restaurants. However, on my way to
and from work, | will often see some of these individuals consume alcohol or other substances. Having a
liquor store readily available in the area would only exacerbate the issue. | already do not feel safe sometimes

walking home.

Regards,
Christina
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